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This term LKS2 (Year 3 & Year 4) 
have been learning all about                                
volcanoes. I just wanted to say a 
huge thank you for all the                                  
magnificently created volcanoes: 
Take Care work (where if you really 
care and put in tremendous effort 
you are rewarded with a great                  
feeling of feeling proud and a job 
well done). Observing the children 
‘explode’ their volcanoes in science 
lessons was full of excitement and 
hopefully a sense of ‘sticky’                        
learning which will help your child 
to learn more, know more,                               
remember more, do more. Having 
the opportunity to show-off their 
volcanoes in our achievement                      

assembly was a wonderful moment to share with the whole 
school.  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Message from                          

Mr Tomlinson. 

 
 
We look forward to seeing you in school on these dates: 
Tuesday 21st March and Wednesday 22nd March                                   
3.45pm-6.45pm, both nights. Appointment letters have been 
sent out. If you haven’t received a form to request a time slot, 
please contact the school office. You will get to see your child’s 
work and are encouraged to leave a written feedback sheet of 
encouraging and motivating comments for your child to read 
the following morning. 
 
 
We visited the new Bingham Leisure centre swimming pool 
this week (and very swish it is too!). As a school, we have only 
been able to take a limited number of Year 5 & Year 6                      
swimmers for a 5 week course of lessons. By the end of Year 6 
the National Curriculum for PE states children should be able 
to swim at least 25m using a range of strokes plus have a 
knowledge of water safety.  
 
 
one more week (extended) 
Friday 10th March (noon) is the deadline for any Junior ONLY 
entries for the art/photograph competition. Theme this year is 
‘Animal Kingdom’. Bring your named entries direct to                                  
Mr Tomlinson before this date. 
 
 

Useful E-Safety Website Links for: Parents, Children, 
Carers, Grandparents, Childminders, Families  (click on 
the link and scroll to near the bottom) 
https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/safeguarding-
risk-assessments/ 
 
 
On Tuesday 28th March all the children (in groups throughout 
the day) will be visiting St Peter's church to 'Experience                       
Easter' - a rotation of activities all about Easter, created by 
Rev Ruth Colby and the church community for the children. 

Thank you for your continued support. 
We value your trust in us. 
Don’t let issues grow. 
Stay safe. Stay connected.  
Take Care. 
Mr Tomlinson. 
Head Teacher 

Edition No.211 

 

Oh Lord, bless our school, help us to Take Care of ourselves, each other,                 
the world and with our work. Amen 

Our House Teams ~ Our Christian Distinctiveness 
Striving for Life in all its fullness John 10:10  

Click on the hands to take 

you to a video of our school 

take care prayer in sign 

language. 
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We started World Book Day with an assembly with Rev.Ruth. Can you 

guess what her favourite book is? That’s right, the Bible! She told us a 

story about Mary Jones, a 15 year old Welsh girl who trekked 26 long 

miles to buy a Welsh Bible. She is 1 of the 3 individuals whom The                   

Bible Society founding revolves around. Please click here to find out 

more! 

Social Moral Spiritual Cultural 
(SMSC) & British Values 

Next Week’s Theme: 

 
 
 
 
 

Discuss at home ready for next 

week’s assembly 
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Nancy helped her 
daddy with           

lambing during 
half term. She was 

a great help                  
feeding lambs & 

moving the ewes & 
lambs. Nancy is 

never squeamish & 
gets stuck in. We 
even had time for 

a picnic! 

We are very proud 
of Chloe. Her                  
football team,                     

Radcliffe Olympic 
Blues U10s collected 
their league runners 
up trophy this week, 

and also Chloe               
received her 

Brownie Bronze 
award. Well done 

Chloe!! 

 

 

By Erin Y4 

Toby got 
man of the 
match this 
weekend 

playing for 
Lowdham 
Colts U7s. 
He was ace 
and we are 
so proud of 

him.  

By Freyja Y2 

At the Norton                              
Disney Riding Club 

presentation                               
evening, Olivia and 

her pony Jack, 
won her Games 
class  and came 
runner up in the 
Young Handler. 

We are very proud 
of what she has 

achieved.  

Samuel received 
player of the 

week for              
football!  

He has been 
trying really 

hard each week 
and we are so 
proud of him.  

Albie has worked so 
hard to achieve his 
stage 1 swimming 
certificate, well 

done Albie we are 
really proud of you.  

We are really proud of Theo 
for getting Beaver of the 

Week at Beavers this 
week.  Well done Theo! 

KS2 watched a live lesson today on the 

BBC website. We got a shout out! 

https://www.biblesociety.org.uk/about-us/our-history/

